
 
The board held a regular meeting on June 20, 2011 at the township building.  At 7 PM Jeremy Saling-
Vice-President called the meeting to order.  The following also were present: Trustee-Dave Lang 
Fiscal Officer-Molly Long 
 
The Fiscal Officer read the minutes of the previous meeting, which were approved by the Board as 
read. 
 
 
Old Business  

Lang- Reported that the rebids for road repair were in the Advocate on 6-14-2011.  He has 
received requests for specs from Neff, Kokosing, Williams and Mid-Ohio. 

Lang attended the Madison Twp meeting and had coop agreement signed.   
There was a zoning commission mtg. on 6-16-2011 and there are about 40 more pages to be 

reviewed before the final draft is ready.  Hopefully we will be able to hold hearings in the fall.  
. 
 Saling-   Reported that he will send a draft of the newsletter. 
  
  
New Business-  

Lang-  Has checked with Litter Control and they will try to pick up if needed. 
 
Saling-  Questioned if there was any word from the Prosecutor’s Office re: EMS billing.  Lang 

has heard of none. 
 

Safety Issues-  There was a tree down on Pleasant Chapel that Clark took care of. 
 
Zoning-  Inspector Long reported that she had issued one permit for a new accessory bldg to Dave 
Hile @ 12206 Fairview Rd.-$68.72.  
 
Public Comment-  None. 
  
Fiscal Officer-Long –  Presented and read the resolutions of necessity to the auditor for replacement 
of the road & bridge and fire 2mil levies to be on the ballot in Nov. 
 
Payments in the amount of $6,398.15 were made and there are funds on hand or in the process of 
collection to pay the bills as presented, Molly Long, Fiscal Officer. 
 
A motion to pay the bills was made by Saling, seconded by Lang. Vote unanimous. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Lang, seconded by Saling. Vote unanimous. 
  
  

_______________________  ________________________ 
TRUSTEE     TRUSTEE 
 
________________ ______  ________________________ 

 TRUSTEE     FISCAL OFFICER 
 



Signatures for meeting held on June 20, 2011 
 
  


